Webb Dock Works Advisory Notice < g

Webb Dock Drive road works

SATURDAY 14 JANUARY TO THURSDAY 19 JANUARY 2017

McConnell Dowell Constructions will be conducting road works on a section of Webb Dock Drive (formerly
Williamstown Rd) on the Port side of the noise wall, west of Empress Road.

The works include the construction of the final wearing course layer of asphalt and line marking between the
Empress Road intersection and the western end of the Empty Container Park.

The asphalting works will occur between 4pm Saturday 14 January and 10pm on Sunday 15 January. The
works will cease during night time hours however the road will remain closed.

Line marking works will occur on Tuesday and Wednesday (17-18 January) between 5pm and 5am. Works
may be required on Thursday night (19 January) depending on weather.

Webb Dock Drive, west of Empress Road, will be closed during the weekend asphalting works. Traffic
diversions will be put in place during these works, with access via Kooringa Way and the Temporary
Automotive Laydown Area (TALA site) to the western end of Webb Dock Drive. Access to Empress Road
will be by shuttle flow.

The one-way traffic arrangement on Webb Dock Drive west of Empress Road will remain until the line
marking works are completed.

We ask that you observe warning signs if you travel in this area during these times.
The contractor has indicated that as these works are occurring behind the noise wall, they anticipate low to
medium noise levels. Noise monitoring will take place during the works period and the contractor’s

supervisors will use this data to manage the activities.

We thank you for your patience during these necessary works.
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For more information: 1800 451 056 or capacity@portofmelbourne.com

portofmelbourne.com/port-development/port-capacity-project
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